
MWES News - Week of 12/23/19 
DECEMBER 

23 - January 1st (returning January 2nd)  - Winter Break Schools Closed 

JANUARY 

3 - 5th Grade Chorus Cluster Concert Field Trip 

Cluster Concert @MRHS 7 pm 

6 - Vision/Hearing Screening 

6-10 - Grade Level Spelling Bees 1st-3rd grades 

13 - MVMS Parent Information Night at MVMS cafe 6 pm 

14 - BMMS Parent Information Night at BMMS cafe 6 pm 

14 - PTA Meeting 6:30 pm 

17 - School Wide Spelling Bee 4th-5th grades 

16 - Orchestra Concert @MRHS 7 pm 

20 - Schools and Offices Closed for MLK Birthday 

23 - SJLES incoming transfer student orientation 6:30 pm 

27 - Schools Closed for students - Professional Work Day 

  

MWES School-Wide Events Calendar 



If you would link to sync your phone to our website calendar, please click on the subscribe link on 

the MWES calendar page on our MWES website and follow the prompts. 

  

A Note From Mrs. DeBord and Mrs. Zinn 

Dear Manor Woods Families, 

On behalf of the staff and administrative team at Manor Woods Elementary, we would like to wish 

you a peaceful winter break. We hope you are able to relax, celebrate with your very own 

traditions, and enjoy time with friends and family. We look forward to the new year and continuing 

to motivate and strengthen your child(rens) skills. Thank you for all the wonderful treats and gifts 

that were given to our staff over the last few weeks. Your generosity is overwhelming and very 

much appreciated. It is so wonderful to work with such a lovely group of students and their 

families each day. 

As we return in January, the weather may turn colder and we may experience more snow days. It is 

very important if school is delayed, you continue to monitor social media in case the two hour 

delay is quickly changed into a school closure; as this occurred last week much to our surprise. 

Thank you for all you do to make our community inclusive and joyful. Have a wonderful winter 

break and we look forward to seeing you next year! 

Fondly, 

Carol DeBord, Principal 

Jennifer Zinn, Assistant Principal 

Manor Woods Elementary School 

  

NEW SCHOOL NEWS 

Health Room News 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F2WfZCDeCs04RSCXY948RWg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0QfaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9jYWxlbmRhclcHc2Nob29sbUIKAAAj3PxdRm1qFFIcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208109747&sdata=fbBI%2FAJFirIHaAvemsZOpxxwaaeDEMGcGuh7tXzW1m0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F_7o89kz4QzoFbI0o-8ip4A~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0QXaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAI9z8XUZtahRSHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208119704&sdata=pRT400LG5SW%2BF55aVKEIKrTpbantbU7HhUIlL%2Fyv3S0%3D&reserved=0


Hearing and Vision Screening this year is scheduled for Monday Jan. 6th.The Health Room staff is 

in need of a few volunteers that morning. If you are interested in volunteering, please contact the 

Health Room directly at (410) 313-8326. Thank you! 

  

Just Read January 

In honor of the new proclamation of Maryland Reading Month (HCPSS will celebrate in January), 

we will be planning many reading activities for the month of January at MWES. We're calling it 

Just Read January to celebrate our Diverse Readers!! Our kick-off will take place on Thursday, 

January 2, 2020 at 4:45 pm with Mrs. DeBord and Mrs. Zinn going Facebook Live on the Manor 

Woods PTA Families page!! Mrs. DeBord and Mrs. Zinn will be sharing some FUN details about 

Just Read January as well as reading aloud a story together. Can’t get on Facebook at 4:45 pm 

(no worries as Facebook Live replays) or don’t have Facebook? No problem as we will be 

recording it to share via email as well!! Some FUN events being planned by the MWES Literacy 

Committee include Read ME Day – wear a readable shirt to school, whole school students and 

staff read together in the halls, buddy reading, and so much more!!! NEA is celebrating Read 

Across America all year long!!! Looking for diverse books/activities check out their website: 

https://www.readacrossamerica.org/2019-2020-calendar/ 

  

Road To Kindergarten Workshops 

Do you have a child who will be 5 years old by September 1, 2020? Please join us for an 

information session about Kindergarten in the Howard County Public School System. 

Road2KEvent Flyer 

  

INFORMATION FROM PAST NEWSLETTERS 

Read With Me Program 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FLSAyS-qbDjhuU2I0wLdaLg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0Q1aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucmVhZGFjcm9zc2FtZXJpY2Eub3JnLzIwMTktMjAyMC1jYWxlbmRhci9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAI9z8XUZtahRSHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208119704&sdata=1eGkrb7JavuevclJP1xD9h%2FJ5ylavXI8GtQ01Fhj8pQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FvEqmy3jd5zqdktOaC6W0EQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0RJaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL1JvYWQyS0V2ZW50JTIwRmx5ZXIlMjAyMDIwLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAAAj3PxdRm1qFFIcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208129663&sdata=WIMvZdOq52LKIEvFzLF%2BKYM4g52AMMqaJK3N0dDxrzk%3D&reserved=0


Read With Me is a program that provides free books to children from birth to 5 yrs. It is an affiliate 

of Dolly Parton's Imagination Library and is sponsored by the Bright Minds Foundation, Howard 

County Public School System, and the Howard County Early Childhood Advisory Council. 

Click on the link below to register your child(ren) to get a free book each month from birth to age 

5. 

https://imaginationlibrary.com/usa/find-my-

program/?fbclid=IwAR1IxZ_AGcOea0rbZMnliclugYwdeXoTnLMN2HXEas2neczaqk3Gp1iv2xU 

  

Trex Recycling Challenge 

Tired of throwing away all the soft plastic packaging and plastic bags in the trash because it can’t 

be recycled? Send that clean, dry plastic to school! MWES is participating in the Trex recycling 

program. 

READ MORE 

trexrecyclingposter   

trexrecyclingchallenge 

  

The plastic then needs to be taken to a collection site nearby - one of the grocery stores on the list. 

We need assistance from some parents or PTA members to help collect, weigh and transport the 

plastic. If you are available to help, please sign up through the link below. 

SignUpLink 

  

MWES 1st, 2nd and 3rd Grade Bumble Bee Spelling Bee Finalists/Alternates 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FDQ4MjSSB85giMXniO-9KaA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0R4aHR0cHM6Ly9pbWFnaW5hdGlvbmxpYnJhcnkuY29tL3VzYS9maW5kLW15LXByb2dyYW0vP2ZiY2xpZD1Jd0FSMUl4Wl9BR2NPZWEwcmJaTW5saWNsdWdZd2RlWG9UbkxNTjJIWEVhczJuZWN6YXFrM0dwMWl2MnhVVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAACPc_F1GbWoUUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208139619&sdata=l%2Fx0rGY%2BCurDaJXoLr8HopkMP7ApVQa1S9d8%2F5Jm5Og%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FDQ4MjSSB85giMXniO-9KaA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0R4aHR0cHM6Ly9pbWFnaW5hdGlvbmxpYnJhcnkuY29tL3VzYS9maW5kLW15LXByb2dyYW0vP2ZiY2xpZD1Jd0FSMUl4Wl9BR2NPZWEwcmJaTW5saWNsdWdZd2RlWG9UbkxNTjJIWEVhczJuZWN6YXFrM0dwMWl2MnhVVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAACPc_F1GbWoUUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208139619&sdata=l%2Fx0rGY%2BCurDaJXoLr8HopkMP7ApVQa1S9d8%2F5Jm5Og%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FJx6irQPCAOLdGzrRguYhvA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0RTaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL1RyZXglMjBSZWN5Y2xpbmclMjBDaGFsbGVuZ2UlMjBibHVyYi5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAI9z8XUZtahRSHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208139619&sdata=%2FzLlb3sPPvevn27iRbxdbap7Cgkem53Jqh%2FuBhxm0cE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FTYvJmxdzyX89j3xngGQ_rA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0RHaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL3RyZXgtcmVjeWNsaW5nLXBvc3RlcnBkZi5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAI9z8XUZtahRSHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208149575&sdata=8ujXP%2B9%2FEHVX9SZl8Ov6Hw6LNohe%2BzF1p3V1DSZcol8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F67bCO8Q5BN49Bgs5tpCAiQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0RcaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL3RyZXgtc2Nob29sLXJlY3ljbGluZy1jaGFsbGVuZ2UtaW5mby1zaGVldHBkZi5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAI9z8XUZtahRSHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208149575&sdata=usRVGDWHjT0BA0yrIsDdkSOv2rPRZB4XSh2WiNFatFc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FH0f_0Y2JWG1T-cHzgXuXtA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0RKaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL1RyZXglMjBEZWxpdmVyeSUyMExvY2F0aW9ucy5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAI9z8XUZtahRSHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208159533&sdata=Axkwer9Xva7A8KWV9EmOTGsuGO12nmr9LAkQhq3jnO0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FcVi5DR81u669rSlZv-pQvQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0Q3aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc2lnbnVwZ2VuaXVzLmNvbS9nby85MDQwYzRmYTVhZjJmYTRmYzEtdHJleFcHc2Nob29sbUIKAAAj3PxdRm1qFFIcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208159533&sdata=rzVZYBeh4bHW8hofd6IQLeb14hnZDu6oI%2FSGuk8GeYA%3D&reserved=0


Congratulations to all first, second, and third grade students for participating in the BumbleBee 

Spelling Activity last week. Students were given a word list consisting of 100 words to study. This 

activity gave the students an opportunity to increase their vocabulary, introduce and reinforce 

spelling tips, and develop self-confidence by speaking in front of others. We would like to 

recognize the top performers and alternates from our classes. We are looking forward to our grade 

level BumbleBee activities in January!! 

  

READ MORE  

  

MWES 4th and 5th Grade Spelling Bee Finalists/Alternates 

Congratulations to all fourth and fifth graders for participating in our classroom spelling bees! The 

following students in 4th and 5th Grade will represent their classes in the school-wide Spelling Bee 

on Friday, January 17, 2020. Wish them luck! 

READ MORE 

  

Reporting Absences 

Please use the following link to report your child's absence. Your child needs a note to return to 

school each time they are absent. Please be sure to state the reason for their absence. If a reason is 

not included, the absence will be recorded as unlawful.  MWESabsences@hcpss.org  

  

INFORMATION FROM THE BOARD 

Boundary Review Update: Updates and information can be found at the Boundary Review page. 

  

Board Approves 2020–2021 Academic Calendar: The next school year will begin on Tuesday, 

August 25, 2020, for students and on Monday, August 17, 2020, for school staff. Winter break will 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FAeS4-l-xicJkShJDuB5dPQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0RcaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL0J1bWJsZUJlZVNwZWxsaW5nRmluYWxpc3RzMjAxOS0yMDIwTmV3c2xldHRlci5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAI9z8XUZtahRSHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208169493&sdata=3VMI8aACwgkrgej46Vt3fd%2Bp1hCrCDgEcpnaJc4pdus%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FMGl9fL2jkQfcEp2-dAfqGA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0RjaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzLzE5LTIwJTIwNHRoLTV0aCUyMFNwZWxsaW5nJTIwQmVlJTIwTVdFUyUyME5ld3NsZXR0ZXIucGRmVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAACPc_F1GbWoUUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208169493&sdata=Oqyz6Jc51olK9pwdI%2B96zHYI4vpQt2HMImcbsp60VL0%3D&reserved=0
mailto:MWESabsences@hcpss.org
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FfgN1RCCIWtBJl2F65yKxoQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0Q2aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL3NjaG9vbC1wbGFubmluZy9ib3VuZGFyeS1yZXZpZXcvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAACPc_F1GbWoUUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208179447&sdata=ebermutLhM5lJtnWpZoo0uFQdicNgxXMjzta4OtvOUw%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FiTudLpso1nVDO5xUzdpF9Q~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0RVaHR0cHM6Ly9uZXdzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9uZXdzLXBvc3RzLzIwMTkvMTEvYm9hcmQtYXBwcm92ZXMtMjAyMC0yMDIxLWFjYWRlbWljLWNhbGVuZGFyL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAAAj3PxdRm1qFFIcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208179447&sdata=FMredbHWvElA9tt7JC3md6fZ39CQlu7jaaV1Nk0xew0%3D&reserved=0


be December 24–January 1, with schools reopening on Monday, January 4, 2021. Spring Break 

will run from April 2–9, 2021. The last day of school is scheduled for June 10, 2021. 

  

COMMUNITY NEWS FROM OUR FEEDER SCHOOLS 

  

Auditions for the Howard County Summer Theatre's Production of The Music Man 

Auditions will be held in the choir room at Mount Hebron HS on Monday, January 6th from 

7:00pm-9:30pm and on Saturday, January 11th from 10:00am-1:00pm. Auditions are open for 

students in grades 2-8, high school and college-aged students and adults. Rehearsals will begin in 

late April and the show will be the first two weekends in July. Audtioners are asked to prepare a 

song to sing (under 60 seconds). An accompanist will be provided. 

  

COMMUNITY NEWS AND PROGRAMS 

   

Find out what is going on within Howard County and surrounding areas. Notices are neither 

sponsored nor endorsed by the Howard County Public School System. 

READ MORE 

  

Columbia Association Summer Camps 

CLICK HERE FOR FLIER  

  

AFTER SCHOOL CLASSES WITH HOWARD COUNTY RECREATION AND PARKS 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FJdFIvzB0WxLLkOT_goyrTQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0TnaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9ZLUQ3cmhqM3VZVGQyU0dGX0tzaVZBfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZTVOdjhQMFF5YUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWFHTndjM011YjNKbkwyTnZiVzExYm1sMGVTMXVaWGR6TFdGdVpDMXdjbTluY21GdGN5OVhCM05qYUc5dmJHMUNDZ0FBZktnRFhhZG5zVDlTSEdOb2NtbHpkR2x1WVY5emFIVnRZV3RsY2tCb1kzQnpjeTV2Y21kWUJBQUFBQUV-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAACPc_F1GbWoUUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208189406&sdata=cu1S%2Fju%2FuE5sEQOX1w9Ikb7YKWQT8JxM7skA6sYooKY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FRjFEMlivn6hhiaiWZ3niHg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0RAaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL0NBJTIwRmxpZXIlMjAyMDIwLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAAAj3PxdRm1qFFIcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208189406&sdata=HRf8sV9Wtnjsci4gr0K1CwIyqUrw%2F%2B2uW5w3rr7IsUo%3D&reserved=0


 

For Complete information on these Before & After School classes, including how to Register, 

please go to www.howardcountymd.gov/afterschool 

 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F3nB0RXerEGVWNgJD3LHpzQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRf3g-jP0TbaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS96dzRIbVh0MnhxOEVMMUg3ZUVhNlNBfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZTVOdjhQMFFxYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWFHOTNZWEprWTI5MWJuUjViV1F1WjI5MkwyRm1kR1Z5YzJOb2IyOXNWd2R6WTJodmIyeHRRZ29BQUh5b0ExMm5aN0VfVWh4amFISnBjM1JwYm1GZmMyaDFiV0ZyWlhKQWFHTndjM011YjNKbldBUUFBQUFCVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAACPc_F1GbWoUUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cdc6ddb11d8b341df46ac08d78559d631%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637124493208199359&sdata=DAibvYQb1imJkbqcAhpkRF7Y4yhPTzV%2FIs8IHwIbu9Q%3D&reserved=0

